
 

 

LWML Mites:  Remember to keep filling your Mite Boxes™ for 
LWML grants.  Can we help meet the goal of funding the mission 
work of sharing Jesus?  If you need a box, some are on the nar-
thex table. 
 

Large Print Divine Service & Bulletins:  If larger print would 
help you read the divine service, hymns, and bulletin,  contact the 
office.   A large print copy will be placed on the narthex table for 
you.   
 
Lutheran Hour:  The title of this week’s sermon by Rev. Dr. Mi-
chael Zeigler is “Difficult People”.  With God all things are possi-
ble, even dealing with that difficult person in your life.  Listen on 
WLEW 1340AM Sunday at 11:10 am or listen through The Lu-
theran Hour website:  https://www.lutheranhour.org 
 

Mission Sunday has been rescheduled to: 
Sunday, October 27th 

 

Our guest for this special Sunday 
is a representative from  “Camp 
Restore Detroit”.  Camp Restore 
partners with the community of 
the 9th precinct to restore their 
neighborhood while sharing 
God’s love. 
Learn more about Camp Restore 
at a coffee reception and presentation in the fellowship hall fol-
lowing our worship service. 
 
Stay after the presentation for a fellowship potluck meal.  Please 
bring a main dish and a salad or dessert to share. 
 

 
A door offering will be gathered on October 27th in support of 

Camp Restore. 

 

 

Church Directory:  To submit your own photo for the directory  
send a digital copy to Anna Irwin at annanbagnall@gmail.com by 
November 3rd.  If you have any questions, contact Anna at 810-
537-1146. 
 

A Holy Conversation:  Grace Lutheran in Fairgrove is hosting 
Rev. William Weedon on Saturday, November 9th.  Rev. Weedon 
will speak on the blessings of the liturgy and hymnody, which 
have been passed down through the generations of Christ’s 
Church.  Refer to the poster on the hallway bulletin board to 
learn more about Rev. Weedon and to sign up to attend.  The 
deadline to sign up is November 4th. 
 

Thank You:  This past Tuesday our Good Shepherd quilters 
packed 216 quilts to send to Lutheran World Relief. Thank you to 
Jerry & Jackie Guinther for delivering the quilts to the drop off 
site in Sandusky.  Quilts were also donated to the local veterans’ 
administration and Eva’s Place in Sandusky.  The next work ses-
sion is Tuesday, October 22nd at 10:00 am.  If you would like to 
help out in any way, speak with Sharon Rockwell. 
 

Lost Jacket:  There was a black lightweight coat hanging in the 
narthex for several months.  It is no longer hanging there.  If you 
have seen it, please contact the office.  Thank you! 

Next Sunday, October 20th 
All proceeds benefit Women’s Ministry  

projects and missions 


